
 
Hi Patrick I am writing you in support of House Bill 2284 the current port commission has no intention of 
ever letting shipping into the Port of Newport after all of the residents voted for it they are all fishing 
related commissioners the city of Newport needs the money from shipping for the infrastructure for the 
port and a good family wage jobs thanks Marie Fogarty 
 


